To the Commission/Executive Director

Having talked to the Executive Director | am now aware that this type of e-mail falls under the SAFTI
requirements as set out by FIRB and part of the Transparent process this letter may be viewed by the
public and producers. Thank you Stephanie for allowing me to re-address the situation without my
personal information as were in my first e-mails.

Thank you for your June 26 2018 response letter. | am still uncertain as to the possible legal implications
to me the Producer for signing such a document should an incident be revealed at a future date post
signing?

My understanding after reading your response would be,

-the catching and loading form is mandatory today, therefore | must be present during catching and
loading and must sign this document

-the part under review is me physically being present during the entire catching and loading

Can the Commission provide me the legal implications of signing this document on the day of loading
and then a week or two later there may be evidence of a violation that has occurred under that
document?

Can the Commission provide me the legal implications of falsely signing this document?

Can the Commission provide me the Commissions implications of not signing this document? Compliant
or non-compliant producer?

Who has final authority to report or stop any incident that has or looks like it could occur? Producer or
Catching Company Supervisor?

| know that this part is under review by the Commission and FIRB. But as of “today” | am mandated to
sign a document that | have no idea of my consequences. Please advise.

Sincerley
Windy Ridge Farm Ltd.

Bruce Apperloo



